
Program: Blood Donation

Date: 13th June 2022

Venue: Presidency College

No. of Participants: 100+

Rotaract Club of Presidency College along with Rotary Club of Bangalore organised
Blood Donation Drive on 13th June 2022.

The camp was held on the college premises on June 13, 2022, from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00
p.m., to commemorate World Blood Donor Day, which is observed on June 14, 2022.
Members of the college encouraged students to donate blood after explaining the
importance and impact of blood donation. Before the blood donation, the students
underwent a pre-donation check-up that included a blood pressure and haemoglobin
test.135 students and faculty members volunteered to donate blood.

It was a successful event in which all eligible students and faculty from the college
donated blood voluntarily to help others in need.






